
  

  

                COPPULL PARISH COUNCIL  
  

                                                     

PLEASE NOTE 
 

  

THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULED 

FOR WEDNESDAY 11 DECEMBER 2024 HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED 

 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PARISH 

COUNCIL WILL BE ON: 

 

WEDNESDAY 15 JANUARY 2025 

AT 7.00PM IN THE MEETING ROOM 

AT SPRINGFIELD PARK LEISURE CENTRE 

 

PLEASE ALSO NOTE THE PARISH COUNCIL’S 

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS AND WEBSITE 

(below) 
  

 
Coppull Parish Council                                          Issued by Sue Edwards, Coppull Parish Council Clerk 

Springfield Park Leisure Centre                                                                            18 November 2024 

Springfield Road North          

COPPULL                                                              

PR7 5EG                                                                                         E-mail:  clerk@coppull-pc.gov.uk 

Tel: 01257 470120                                                             Web Site Address: www.coppull-pc.gov.uk 

 

                                                                                                    

http://www.coppull-pc.gov.uk/

